SB839: Maryland Voluntary COVID-19 Vaccine Passport **UNFAV** Kara Fisher Dear Chair, Vice Chair and Senate Finance Committee: I ask you to oppose SB 839. A system like this is unnecessary. It will be an expensive proposition to design, test and implement a digital system and marketing plan. There is no need for any business or organization to see a mobile vaccine record. A system like this is **discriminatory** against those who will not have the means to acquire a mobile phone or share this data via a mobile device. A system like this is **risky** as it puts aggregated confidential medical information in one place where it could be vulnerable to hackers. Thank you. Kara Fisher District #19 Rockville, MD